From: Louise Dompierre **Sent:** October-07-13 9:53 AM

To: 'clerk@hamilton.ca'

Subject: Art Gallery of Hamilton Follow Up - attention Rose Caterini

Good morning Rose -

This is to request 15 to 20 minutes of Council's time to update Council on the Art Gallery of Hamilton Building Project. In 2012, City Council granted the AGH permission to carry a Feasibility Study on the site. This presentation is intended to inform Council on the results.

It would be enormously appreciated if it was possible to schedule this presentation before the Christmas break.

Many thanks, Louise.

President and CEO Art Gallery of Hamilton (AGH) 123 King Street West Hamilton, ON L8P 4S8

T: 905.527.6610 ext. 228 F:905.577.6940

E: louise@artgalleryofhamilton.com